
From: Chris Fabray
Sent: 31 March 2021 11:25
To: Matt Stanczyszyn
Cc:
Subject: reg 16 response to Neighbourhood Plan

This email originated from outside of the Organisation
STOP: Were you expecting this Email? Does it look genuine?
THINK: Before you CLICK on links or OPEN any attachments.

Hi Matt

We received this response on our Neighbourhood Plan from Dodford with Grafton Parish
Council.

I pass it on to you as a regulation 16 response.

Regards

Chris
From: Kay Stone <kstone5757@aol.com>
Sent: 23 March 2021 16:06
To: parishclerk@catshillandnorthmarlbrook-pc.gov.uk
Subject: Neighbourhood Plan

Hi Carol

At the Dodford with Grafton Parish Council meeting last night, the representation
period for the Catshill
and North Marlbrook Parish Neighbourhood Plan notified by Bromsgrove District Council
was discussed.

The Parish Council did not wish to make any representations but I was asked to send an
email
congratulating your Parish Council on your excellent Neighbourhood Parish Plan.

Best wishes Kay

Kay Stone (Mrs)
Clerk to Dodford with Grafton Parish Council
57 Stourbridge Road
Fairfield
Bromsgrove
B61 9LY
Tel

I work eight hours a week for the Parish Council and will reply to calls and emails
within four working
days.  Any urgent concerns should be raised with Bromsgrove District Council or
Worcestershire County
Council.

Please take a moment to read the Parish Council's Privacy Notice, which explains how we
use and look
after your information, and your rights.  It is available at http://e-
services.worcestershire.gov.uk/MyParish/ If you have any queries about this please
contact the Clerk to
the Parish Council.
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